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TO: The Hunter College Community 
 

 
 

The Hunter College Senate Advisory Committee is sponsoring: 
 

AN OPEN HEARING 
ON THE STRUCTURE OF THE SCHOOL OF ARTS & SCIENCES 

 
WEDNESDAY, 24 MARCH 2004 

 
 4:00 – 5:20 PM, Room HW714  

and  
5:30 to 7:00 PM, Room HE1042 

 
PLEASE COME AND EXPRESS YOUR VIEWS 

 
In response to concerns about the operation of the School of Arts and Sciences, President Raab has 
asked the Hunter College Senate to review the structure and functioning of the School and to 
submit recommendations for their improvement. The College Senate has established a Special 
Advisory Committee to conduct this review.  The Committee is holding these Open Hearings to 
enable all members of the Hunter community to express their views on this important matter.   
 
The Committee also welcomes written comments from all members of the College.  Please send all 
comments to Renate Murray (rmurray@hunter.cuny.edu), who will circulate them to the Commit-
tee. Kindly indicate in your comments whether you are a student, a member of the staff, a member 
of the faculty of the School of Arts and Sciences, or of another Hunter School.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in planning for the future of the College. 
 

 
 
 

COLLEGE CALENDAR FOR FALL 2004/SPRING 2005 
 

The University-wide College Calendar for Fall 2004/Spring 2005, as issued by the CUNY Central 
Administration, is reproduced on the back. 
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